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Angelo Cito 
WT Council Member 
President, Federazione Italiana Taekwondo 
 
Coronavirus situation 
  
Dear Angelo, 
 
I am writing this letter at a time when our respective countries are facing difficult challenges 
in overcoming the coronavirus outbreak. I sincerely hope that you and your loved ones are 
doing fine. My thoughts and prayers are also with the athletes and officials of FITA. 
 
In particular, I wish to thank you for your tremendous efforts in organising the European 
Olympic and Paralympic qualification tournament. It is a shame that the event has to be 
relocated to another city, but that does not diminish the remarkable amount of work that you 
and your team have put in. 
 
In addition, I wish to thank you for trying to help the World Taekwondo Demonstration Team’s 
participation in Italy’s Got Talent. We fully understand and respect the decision of the show 
producers in this difficult situation. Despite the disappointment, we once again appreciated 
the support that you gave to World Taekwondo. 
 
You are a true friend, Angelo. Thank you and I hope that we can see each other very soon. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Chungwon Choue 
President 
 
 


